
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Saugus Softball Supporter, 
 
Providing a softball program that encourages and develops a high level of 
competition can be very costly. Holding fundraisers is one way we use in order to 
generate sufficient revenue to cover the basic needs, such as equipment, uniforms, 
spirit wear, field improvements and tournament fees. We are writing to you today in 
an effort to solicit donations to help us support the Saugus High School Softball 
Program. 
 
Each year, Head Coach Julie Archer provides a wish list that she has developed 
which she feels will help the Lady Centurions be more competitive. Donations for 
raffle baskets or sponsorships to offset these expenses would be truly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions or are able to help support Saugus Softball, please contact 
me at viajoyce4@att.net. 

Donations can be mailed to: 
Saugus High School 

c/o: Softball Booster Club 
21900 W. Centurion Way 

Saugus, Ca 9135 
 

Thank you for your generosity and continued support! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Cathi McMahan 
President 
Saugus Centurion Softball Booster Club 
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